



Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information for OSAI 2020

Updated as of March 13, 2020

Dear OSAI 2020 Students, Family, Faculty and Staff,

Many of you understandably have questions and concerns regarding the impact the current outbreak of the COVID-19 virus might have on the upcoming 2020 Oklahoma Summer Arts Institute at Quartz Mountain. First, please know that student health and safety is always our top priority. We are taking this public health emergency very seriously, and our staff and board of directors will make decisions regarding the upcoming Institute in consultation with public health and medical professionals.

This is still an emerging and ever-changing situation, and the progression of the outbreak could change considerably between now and June 13. Given that we are still several months away from the Summer Arts Institute, we are moving forward with plans to hold OSAI 2020 as scheduled. That said, we are also making plans for every contingency, and we will continue to carefully follow information and advisories provided by the CDC and others regarding the outbreak. We will keep you advised via email and on our website [here](#).

Students—Please don't let your concerns about COVID-19 prevent you from confirming your attendance at OSAI 2020! Rest assured that if we are forced to cancel OSAI 2020 due to the COVID-19 outbreak, your commitment fee will be fully refunded.

Meanwhile, we wish you all the very best and are hopeful that this outbreak will soon subside. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

A handwritten signature in black ink that reads "Julie".

Julie Cohen
President & CEO